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Dear Parents/Carers          27 June 2025 
 
Staff Update 
 
I would like to share that Mrs Faulconbridge, one of our much-loved teaching assistants, will be retiring at the end of this 
term. Having served our school community with dedication for 19 years, Mrs Faulconbridge has been a constant source of 
support, kindness and good humour. Her commitment, warm character and infectious sense of fun have touched the lives of 
so many children and staff and her presence will be greatly missed.  
 
I would also like to share that Miss Sutton will be leaving our school at the end of this term to embark on an exciting new 
teaching adventure in Dubai. While we are incredibly sad to see her go, we are immensely proud of her and wish her every 
success in this new chapter.  Miss Sutton’s spirit, energy and creativity will be deeply missed by staff and children alike. 
 
We warmly invite you to join us at our final school Mass of the year, the Year 6 Leavers’ Mass on Tuesday 22nd July at 
1.45pm, where alongside celebrating our wonderful Year 6 children, we will also be giving heartfelt thanks for the 
contributions of both Mrs Faulconbridge and Miss Sutton.  
 
We welcome a new teacher, Mrs Jones, to the school from September who is excited about joining us and meeting the 
community of St Patrick’s school. 
 
Class Transition 
As we near the end of the summer term, we are keen to ensure the children feel informed, prepared and excited about their 
next school year ahead. 
 
On Monday 7th July all the children will spend the day in their new classrooms with their new teachers.  They will have the 
opportunity to become familiar with the layout of the classroom, get to know their new teacher and ask any questions they 
may have. 
 
Children will go to their usual classrooms first to be registered and they will also be dismissed from their usual classrooms. 
 
There will be no PE on this day and so children should come to school in their school uniform.  
Please see below for year groups and class teachers from September: 
 

Year Group Class Teacher 

Foundation Stage 1 (Nursery) Mrs Sarno 
 

Foundation Stage 2 (Reception) Miss Meier  
 

Year 1 Miss Elton 
 

Year 2 Mr Ward 
 

Year 3 Mrs Jones and Miss Lane 
 

Year 4 Mrs Pirie 
 

Year 5 Mrs Cannell and Miss Lane 
 

Year 6 Mrs Davis 
 

 
We look forward to the transition day and the end of year Mass and hope to see you there. 
 
With best wishes, Miss Ferrara 


